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About the Program

The Boggs Center on Disability and Human
Development is collaborating with Direct Support
Workforce Solutions at the University of Minnesota’s
Institute on Community Integration (ICI) to offer a 9-
month Frontline Supervisor Training Program focused
on developing knowledge, skills, and abilities based
on the National Frontline Supervisor competency set. 

The program is a blended learning model which
combines online, asynchronous lessons from the
College of Direct Support with monthly interactive live
online and in-person training sessions delivered by
Direct Support Workforce Solutions.

Interested Frontline Supervisors must apply online by
August 8, 2025 to be considered for the program. Full
participation, with agency support, is required. 

Space is limited and acceptance will be determined
based on the number of applicants. Applicants will be
notified of acceptance by August 30, 2025.

Target Audience

Frontline Supervisors working for
DDD provider agencies in New
Jersey

Have questions?

Email Colleen McLaughlin
(colleen.mclaughlin@rutgers.edu)
and Nicole Warren
(nicole.l.warren@rutgers.edu) with
any questions you may have. 

Scan or click the

QR code to learn
more and apply. 
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